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22nd November 2023  
 
 Dear Colleague,  
 
 
Statutory Consultation on Admission Arrangements – Busbridge Infant School  
  
In accordance with DfE requirements please find attached a copy of the proposed admission 
arrangements for Busbridge Infant School for 2025/26  
 
Busbridge Infant School is consulting to remove the “nearest School” priority from the 
Admissions Policy in line with the latest guidance.  
 
Should you wish to make any comments, please send them to the Chair of Governors, marked 
Admissions Consultation via the following email address: info.busbridge@sfet.org.uk or by post 
at the school address. The consultation period runs until 21st January 2024.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sir Andrew Carter        Mr Darren Heatley 
CEO         Headteacher 
South Farnham Educational Trust     Busbridge Infant School  


